Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
May 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (12) High Schools
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	Beecher HS
Crescent-Iroquois HS

Dwight HS

Herscher HS

Indian Creek HS

Manteno HS


	Marengo HS

Mendota HS

Minooka HS

Oswego East HS

Somonauk HS

Watseka HS


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 2   Participants – 346
· Grundy Co. AITC Farm Tour Presentation- Halpin Farm, So. Wilmington  - 300
· Oswego East Horticulture Class Presentation- Ag Careers & SAEs – 24
· DeKalb AITC SAI, DeKalb Co. Farm Bureau, Sycamore - 22

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 7
· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· District 2 Ag Business Management CDE, Dwight

· TREES P&CC Meeting, Golden Corral, Joliet

· District 2 AITC Team Meeting, Chicago (Lincoln Zoo & Wagner Farm)

· Region 1 EFE Director Meeting, Tech Center of DuPage, Addison

· Spring IL AITC Coordinator meeting, IAA Building, Normal

· Hampshire Ag Program Meeting, U300 District Office, Carpentersville

Other Activities

· Prepared packets and workshop materials for SAIs.

· Prepared materials for Administrator Workshop at IL FFA Convention 

· Worked with PAQ to develop an online summary page for IACCAI Database

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Organized District office files and storage space

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2121
Commentary

I am excited about the Administrator workshop, there seems to be a lot of interest this year, and I think I have some exciting plans to keep people interested during the workshop. SAI interest seems to be high already for my county AITC programs, so I can’t wait to get the word out about the new IL mAGic Kit. I continue to be concerned with the number of available candidates for our openings; as a profession we really need to figure out a way to get more candidates out there. Chapter banquet season went well; I really enjoy getting out to schools to see the different ways that schools reward their students. I can’t wait to get next year started! 












